I
1

||

International Business Machines Corporation 400 Parson’s Pond Drive
Franklin Lakes, NJ 07417

April 17, 1990

Ms. Moira McBride Murphy
The Hobart Manor Restoration
Office of Community Affairs
Hobart Manor

William Paterson College
Wayne, NJ 07470

Dear Moira,

I am writing in response to your letter regarding the possibility
of IBM support for the Hobart Manor Restoration.

We have given careful consideration to your request but regret
that we are not able to provide financial assistance. This
decision is not a reflection of the merits of your request but
one reached against the background of a heavily committed
contributions budget.

While we regret that our answer cannot be positive, you have our
best wishes for the success of your efforts to restore Hobart
Manor.

Sincerely,

Geotge M,/ Yuro
Program #Manager,
Community Relations
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